Kindness Ambassador Council

- -10 adults (myself, 6 teachers, 1 ECE, 1 EA, 1 student teacher)
- -1st meeting for students was held on November 28th
- -weekly meetings during 2nd recess Thursdays, sometimes we call additional meetings to get work done
- -109 students have currently signed up
- -Toy Mountain and Food Train are our current initiatives
- -Students have been crafting messages to share with classes, and decorating the food train carts
- -Jen Moore's students are paired with Kindness Ambassadors to collect food from different classes
- -Students have shared ideas for future initiatives which we will vote on in January
- -opportunity for student(s) to share with council at the January meeting
- -students have started brainstorming ideas for initiatives, and we will explore these together in January